Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF LEGAL AFFAIRS
The Department of Legal Affairs announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: September 2, 2020, 10:00 a.m. ET; September 2, 2020, 2:00 p.m. ET

PLACE: September 2, 2020, 10:00 a.m.: Members of the public may join in from their computer, tablet or smartphone. If you want to watch the meeting, then you must pre-register at: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4877592319671367691, otherwise you may call in at (415)655-0052 and enter audio pin 499-689-937 to listen to the meeting.

and

September 2, 2020, 2:00 p.m.: Members of the public may join in from their computer, tablet or smartphone. If you want to watch the meeting, then you must pre-register at: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5535875428779098123, otherwise you may call in at (562)247-8422 and enter audio pin 654-431-909 to listen to the meeting.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Two meetings for members of the North Florida Region of the Florida New Motor Vehicle Arbitration Board will be held via video teleconference. The purpose of these meetings is to test a new virtual platform that will be used to conduct arbitration hearings. No official business will be conducted at either meeting.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ashley Kew at ashley.kew@myfloridalegal.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 3 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Ashley Kew at ashley.kew@myfloridalegal.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Ashley Kew at ashley.kew@myfloridalegal.com.
